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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FRIDAY DECEMBER 16, 2022 

Happy Friday Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the 
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who 
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  We also offer respect to all the Elders 
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 

Christmas Door Decorating Contest Results are in.  

• 1st Place – Ms. Kates Block C class wins a pizza party. 
• 2nd Place – Mrs. Langtry’s Block C class wins a donut party 
• 3rd Place – Ms. Choy’s Block C class wins a donut party 

Honorable mention to Ms Jow’s Block C class 

Special shout out to M.s Pilling and the Pacer Bistro 

The Pacer Store Christmas Market is at lunch in the cafeteria all week. Come by to grab gifts for 
friends and family, and maybe something for yourself. Cash and card accepted 
 
Last day to pick up items from the Lost & Found. Please check the Lost & Found in the hallway 
outside the counselling offices today for any of your missing items. All unclaimed items will be 
donated to the Thrift Store today. 
 
Hey Pacers! Did you miss out on pet portrait day? Send us a photo of you with your pet for a 
chance to be included in the Yearbook! Head to our instagram "the.deltan" or email us at "the 
deltanyearbook@gmail.com" to send your photo. Remember it must be a clear photo of you 
with your pet. 
 
Would the following students please come to the office to pick up their Pacer Wear. 

• Mia Gagnon 
• Emma Flaming 
• Braeden Cole 
• Marcus Siu 

 
GRADS 
 
Attention all Grads! Santa knows that you have been good this year so he is delivering your 
Grad Clothing TODAY!!!! Please come to room 1718 at LUNCH to pick up your hoods and 
sweatpants! 
 
CLUBS 
 
Run club will be meeting in Mr. Cowen's room today at 3pm for the last run of the year!!! 
 
Woodwind choir is meeting today at lunch in the band room. New flute, clarinet and saxaphone 
players always welcome. 
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PACER BISTRO 

The Pacer Bistro is open for a limited menu today   

PACER FRIDAY  
Every Friday, we recognize students for showing their Pacer Pride. Students who demonstrate 
outstanding levels of participation, achievement, care, exploration, or respect are nominated by 
their teachers and the name goes into a draw to receive a prize. Today’s Pacer Prize winners 
are:  

• Mason Dubnov 
• Bea Besth 
• Emma Lee 
• Steven Avila-Toigo 
• Ollie Coad 

 
Please come to the office to claim your prize. 

Thanks for listening and have a great break!! 


